Center for Nuclear Waste
Regulatory Analyses

POST OFFICE DRAWER 28510 o 6220 CULEBRA RGAD @ SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS, USA 7828¢
18121522-5160 o FAX (512) 522.5185

May 26, 1989
RE: Contract No. NRC-02-88-005

Mr. Jesse L. Funches

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiscion

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Division of High Level Waste Management

Mail Stop 4H3

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: CNWRA Program Manager’'s Periodic Report for Period 8-FY1989 (Text)

Dear Mr. Funches:

Pursuant to Section F.1.5 of the above referenced contract, enclosed herewith is
the text portion of our "Program Manager's Periodic Report (PMPR)," which
reflects the activities of the Center from April 15, 1989, through May 12, 1989,
Also enclosed is a diskette containing the text of the report in DisplayWrit 4

and standard ASCII formats. No problems requiring management attention were
identified this Period.

Please note that the estimated figures and the year-to-date are those from the
Interim Spending Plans for those elements/subelements in the High Level Waste
category. The corresponding figures for the Transportation Risk Study the
Research category are illustrative of those listed in the Year Two Spending

Plans. The Proprietary Cost of the PMPR portion was transmitted under sepirate
cover.
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Mr. Jesse L. Funches
Page -2-
May 26, 1989

Copies of this report are also being transmitted, by copy of this letter, to Mr.
Thompson and Mr. Eric S. Beckjord.

Very truly yours,

WCP/bsc

Enclosure: 30 copies

Robert M. Bernero w/1 enclosure
Robert E. Browning w/l enclosure
Eric §. Beckjord w/l enclosure
Guy A. Arlotto w/l enclosure
Robert E. Burnett w/1 enclosure
M. Mace w/enclosure

cc: Mr, H. Thomnson w/l enclosure
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